
Edgewood City Schools 

School Breakfast/Lunch Program  
During the Mandatory School Closure 

**MEALS WILL BE FREE OF CHARGE** 

 

As a district, the nutritional needs of our students remain a high priority.  To ensure the nutritional needs of our 

students are met during this unprecedented school closure, please refer to the following information for pick-up 

locations, dates, and times.  

 

Lunch/Breakfast Pick Up Locations and Times  

March 23 - April 3, 2020 

Mondays - Wednesdays - Fridays ONLY 

11:00 AM - 12:00 PM 
(Pickups will take place at the front entrance at these three schools) 

Babeck Early Childhood 

Center 

Seven Mile Elementary 

School 

Edgewood Elementary  

School 

Babeck Families Seven Mile Families Edgewood Elementary, Edgewood Middle 

School, Edgewood High School Families 

 

Program information: 

 

● This program begins on Monday, March 23.  

● Meals can be picked up on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 11:00 AM- 12:00 

PM. 

● Meals will include lunch and breakfast for two days. 

● Free meals are eligible for children ages 1-18. 

● Children must be present in order for meals to be provided. Meals will only be given based on 

the number of children present at the time of pickup. 

● If a household has students at multiple buildings; parents can pick-up at a single location for 

convenience. 

● Alternative plans are being considered for the week of Spring Break, April 6-13, 2020.  An 

announcement regarding if meals will be provided during Spring Break will be made at a later 

date. 

 

Questions or concerns can be directed to the Edgewood Business Office at (513) 867-3400 ext. 1017 or David Jewell, Food 

Service Supervisor at Edgewood City Schools, (513) 867-3418. 

 


